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BULLETIN:

Commission reminds qualified patients of possession, usage parameters
 

Linthicum, MD (November 17, 2017) – The Natalie M. LaPrade Maryland Medical Cannabis 
Commission is issuing a bulletin to remind qualified patients of the parameters that can govern their 
possession and usage of medical cannabis. By signing the form, patients or their caregivers attest to 
understanding these parameters.

The form states that “… prior to medical cannabis being dispensed, either in person or by delivery, a 
registered patient or caregiver shall attest that he or she understands that he or she is not immune from the 
imposition of any civil, criminal or other penalties for certain conduct related to medical cannabis.” 

The bulletin can be viewed on the Commission website at http://mmcc.maryland.gov/Pages/helpful-
forms.aspx. 

###

The Natalie M. LaPrade Maryland Medical Cannabis Commission develops policies, procedures, and 
regulations to implement programs that ensure medical cannabis is available to qualifying patients in a 
safe and effective manner. The Commission oversees all licensing, registration, inspection, and testing 
measures pertaining to Maryland’s medical cannabis program and provides relevant program 
information to patients, physicians, growers, dispensers, processors, testing laboratories and caregivers.


